
PO Box 1159
Perkins, OK 74059

m i c r o s c h o o l

P E R M I S S I O N  S L I P  F O R  W A L K I N G  T O
T E R R E T O R I A L  P L A Z A

We are planning to walk as a group to the Territorial Plaza. It is a 10
minute walk, with only one major street being crossed. There is a sidewalk
the entire way from the school to the splash pad.

The walk over to the splash pad at Territorial Plaza will be an outing that
we maintain ratio of teacher to students. Since this is a public location, we
cannot guarantee that no other families will be present, but we will follow
all field trip procedures to make sure we are taking all the necessary
precautions.

Regards, 
Mehgan Griffin
Briar Patch Microschool

Dear parent/guardian 

**Please complete the lower section of this form, and return it to the school as soon as possible.  

 

I, the parent or guardian of ____________, give permission for my child to
participate in walking to Territorial Plaza in Perkins. I acknowledge the following
details:

Students will walk together in a line with at least two teachers 
Students will be supervised within ratio at the splash pad and playground
location.
This is considered a Field Trip for students since it is off location.

 
Printed Name:
Date Signed:
 

(Signature)


